
December 31, 2013      FILED ELECTRONICALLY 

State of Florida    
Public Service Commission 
Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

 

RE:  REQUEST FOR WITHDRAWAL OF ELIGIBLE TELECOMMUNICATIONS COMPANY 
DESIGNATION FOR EXPRESS PHONE SERVICE, INC. (TX481) 

 
Express Phone Service, Inc. (TX481) hereby respectfully requests the withdrawal of its ETC 

designation in the State of Florida.   
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 

Thomas M. Armstrong 
President 

1803 W. Fairfield Drive, Unit 1 
Pensacola, FL  32501 
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